
The	Sand	Lake	Community	Council	meeting	for	December	12,	2022	has	been	
cancelled	due	to	ASD	facility	closures.	
	
	
Good morning again. 
 
Update: 
 
We have decided to cancel all after-school activities for today and tonight. Rental 
facilities will be closed for community rental groups/activities. 
 
As parents ourselves with students, we understand the hardships these missed 
school days have caused. We apologize for any inconvenience. Please know that 
getting our students and our staff safely back to school is our highest priority right 
now. With more snow in the forecast, we have multiple teams researching all 
options, including remote learning, for how we will address future weather 
closures, current missed days, and how it will impact the remainder of the 2022-
2023 school calendar. We promise we will have a plan finalized soon and let you 
know the details. 
 
Unless otherwise announced, schools will reopen tomorrow. 
 
Be safe and have a great day. 
 
-Team ASD 


